
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
The drop and pick scheduled for Wednesday, May 13

th
, and Monday, May 18th have been cancelled.  Primary 

distribution circuits have been reworked in order to prevent the temporary outage in efforts of limiting disruption 
to our customers. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
  
Jason Quirk 
Superintendent 
New Carlisle Electric Department 

 


